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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 6:09 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Fwd: HB2269 support

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Kermit Williams <kermit.donna@gmail.com> 
Date: March 26, 2017 at 10:41:12 PM PDT 
To: beth.patrino@oregonlegislature.gov 
Subject: HB2269 support 

 
In order to support CLEAN AIR OREGON it is necessary to pass HB2269 to reduce diesel 
emissions.  Please allow the citizens of Oregon to have a voice in improving our environment by 
including this step in the reduction of air pollution.  It is the right thing to do. 
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Harris 
55785 Lost Rider Loop 
Bend, Or. 97707 
Sent from my iPad 


